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In celebration of Christmas and holiday 

season, all County government offices will be 

closed on Dec. 24 and Dec. 25.  County 

offices will reopen on Monday, Dec. 28 for 

normal business hours (Board of Supervisors, 

Chancery Clerk, Circuit Clerk, Justice Court, 

and Tax Collector, etc.).     County offices 

will also be closed on Dec. 31 and Jan. 1 for 

the New Year Holiday. 

George County Solid Waste garbage routes 

will not change for the week of Christmas or 

the New Year.  

To reduce litter, the Solid Waste Department crews request homeowners make sure all wrapping 

paper and loose packing materials are put securely inside a bag or container. Residents should 

place household garbage curbside as normal. 

To serve the needs of our local veterans, the George County Veterans office will keep normal 

business hours for both Christmas and the New Year.   

For all our seniors, the George County Senior Citizens building will be closed from Dec. 24 until 

Jan. 1. They will reopen to serve hot lunches on Jan. 4. The Driver's License office will remain 

open for regular hours at the Senior Citizens Building.  

For more details on the County’s office schedule, call 601-947-7506 or visit the County website 

at www.georgecountyms.com. 
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